
 

 

Hello Parents, 

I am thrilled to announce that we are launching a new and exciting program called 
HiMama! 

What is the HiMama program? 
HiMama will be used by our educators to record activities and updates throughout 
the day. Everything from naps to snacks, it will provide you with a complete history 
of your child's experience in our program with photos stored safely and securely in a 
journal format. 

Whether it be at work, home or on the go through HiMama's mobile apps, you’ll  
receive real-time updates on your child’s activities to your email and smartphone. 

What does this mean for me? 
HiMama will keep you in the loop with digital updates on your child to complement 
our important face-to-face interactions. It is also a great way to reinforce your child’s 
in-program learning at home, as you’ll have timely insight into what they've been 
working on throughout the day! 

Is there anything I have to do? 
Relax and prepare for updates! Updates of your child will automatically be sent to 
you via email. You may also elect to login to your special Parent Portal online or via 
the HiMama Parent app. You can expect to receive an invitation to log in from Hi-
Mama soon! At that point you can create an account. If you want to share updates 
with additional family members, you can also do so once you’ve created an account. 

Where do I go to learn more? 
Want to learn more? Great! You can visit the HiMama website where you can find 
HiMama's page dedicated to Internet Safety, an FAQ page with answers to frequently 
asked questions, as well as a Contact Us page if you have specific questions. 

http://www.himama.com/
https://www.himama.com/internet-safety
https://www.himama.com/FAQ#parent
https://www.himama.com/contact

